
TOWN OF BRISTOL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED  

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held on February 12, 2024, at 5:45 p.m., at 
the Town of Bristol Town Hall, 7747 County Road N, Sun Prairie, WI  53590, at a meeting of the 
Town of Bristol Board, regarding purposed items below. 

Vacating A Section of “Old” Stone Quarry Road, Lying 

South of Active Stone Quarry Road, C.S.M. #6763 and East 

of Florence Dr 

Additional information concerning the proposed amendment may be obtained by contacting 
the Town Clerk, Kim Grob, at the Town Hall, 7747 County Road N, Sun Prairie, WI  53590, by 
telephone at 608-837-6494 or by email at clerktreasurer@tn.bristol.wi.gov.  Town Hall business 
hours are Monday-Thursday 9:15 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

Written comments may be submitted to the Town Clerk at or before the time of the hearing at 
the office of the Town Clerk.  All interested persons or his/her agent may be heard at the public 
hearing. 

Dated:  December 29, 2023 

TOWN OF BRISTOL 

 
By:  _______________________________ 
       Kim Grob, Town Clerk 
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